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Staff Recognition🏅 

This month, we’re celebrating Amelia!​
Since joining us, Amelia has been a fantastic support across all rooms in the 
nursery. She’s settled in beautifully and brings such a positive energy to 
everything she does. Her flexibility, dedication, and can-do attitude make a real 
difference each and every day.​
A big thank you to Amelia for all your hard work – we appreciate you! 💐👏 

@BumblesNursery          www.bumblesnursery.co.uk            nursery@kidzonenursery.com 

Events 
●​ Black History Month - All month 
●​ World Smile Day - 3rd October 😁☺️ 
●​ World Space Week - 4th - 10th October  🌌🚀 
●​ National Nursery Practitioner Day - 17th October 🥳 
●​ Diwali - 20th October 🎆 
●​ Halloween - 31st October 🎃🧛👻 

 
Themed planning for the this term is :  

●​ Baby Bees- Seasons 

●​ Honey Bees - Transport 

●​ Bizzy Bees-  What’s That? 
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       Outdoor Learning🌲  

This month in the garden, we’ve been embracing the change of seasons. As 
autumn arrives, the children have noticed the leaves falling from the trees, 
conkers appearing, and the last bits of fruit slowly disappearing from the 

branches. 

They’ve loved gathering autumn treasures such as leaves, sticks, and 
acorns, and using them in all sorts of creative ways. A favourite activity has 

been making faces with the natural items they find — exploring how 
different materials can be used to create eyes, noses, mouths, and more! 

The children have really enjoyed walking around the garden, collecting their 
discoveries, and sharing the excitement of what they’ve found. It’s been a 
wonderful way to learn about the changing season through play, creativity, 

and exploration. 

                                                  Garden Co-Ordinators - Ellie Lee and Melissa Duncan 

                                            Room News 

                                                        🐝Baby Bees 🐝 
This month in Baby Bees we have been focusing on the seasons. The children 
enjoyed an exciting trip to the library, where we explored a variety of books 

themed around each season. 

On our walk to the library, we spotted the autumn leaves falling from the trees 
and talked about the changes in the weather. Back at nursery, the babies loved 
exploring the crunchy leaves in the garden, feeling the different textures and 

sounds as they played. 

It has been a wonderful way to experience the magic of autumn together! 
🍁✨ 

                                                         Rebecca Thomas - Baby Bees Room Head 

@BumblesNursery          www.bumblesnursery.co.uk            nursery@kidzonenursery.com 
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    🐝Honey Bees🐝      

Honey Bees have started their exciting new theme, “Transport”. The children 
have enjoyed taking part in a variety of transport-themed activities, including 

car painting, car washes in the garden, and train track tuff trays. 

They have also loved talking about how they travel to nursery and describing 
the colours of their vehicles. Together, we have been exploring how many 
wheels different vehicles have and spotting the similarities and differences 

between them.​
​

  Melissa Duncan  - Honey Bees Room Head 

    🐝Bizzy Bees🐝 

In Bizzy Bees we have been exploring our new theme, “What’s That?”. The 
children have been using their imagination and curiosity to investigate and 

create within the classroom. 

We have been celebrating this theme alongside the changing season of 
autumn. The children have enjoyed taking part in autumn-inspired activities, 

such as clingfilm painting, where they could make marks in the paint and 
explore a variety of textures. 

To extend their learning, we have been encouraging and challenging the 
children by asking open-ended questions, helping them to think creatively and 

develop their ideas in new ways. 

                                                                   Lily Hennessey - Bizzy Bees Room Head 

 

Well-Being ​
As the seasons change and the weather turns colder, it can feel a little sad to say goodbye to the warmth 
and sunshine of summer. That’s why we’ve been encouraging both children and staff to fully embrace the 

magic of autumn and the winter months ahead.​
We’ve been busy planning fun seasonal activities and events, with lots of cosy, creative moments in store. 

At the same time, we’re starting to develop some exciting Christmas ideas that we can’t wait to share 
with you soon!​

Our focus is on keeping everyone positive, warm, and full of festive cheer as we move into this special 
time of year. 

                                                                   Lydia Bird (Well-being Co-Ordinator) 
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   Eco-Schools​
We are delighted to announce that Aimee has taken on the role of Eco-Schools 

Co-ordinator, and she is very excited to get started. To support her, a brand-new Eco 
Committee has been formed, made up of children from our Bizzy Bees room. 

Ivy, Teddy, Noah, and Harriet have already begun working alongside Aimee, sharing 
their ideas and enthusiasm. They are looking forward to playing an important part 

in caring for our environment and helping us on our Eco-Schools journey. 

Aimee Pye (Eco-School Co-ordinator) 

 

📢 Parents' Notice & Reminders🔔​
Dear Parents and Carers,​

We kindly ask for your support with the following reminders to help us maintain a safe and smooth-running 
environment for all children: 

📵 Mobile Phones​
 Please do not use mobile phones inside the nursery building, including hallways. This helps us maintain a safe 
and focused environment for the children. 

Cold Weather Essentials​
 As the temperature drops, please ensure your child arrives with: 

●​ A coat 

●​ Gloves, hat and a scarf 

●​ Appropriate footwear 

🚗 Driveway Safety​
 Please take extra care when entering and exiting the nursery driveway. Be mindful of pedestrians and young 
children walking nearby. Drive slowly and safely. 

⏰ Collection Time Reminder​
 Children must be collected by 5:45 PM. This ensures staff can give you a full handover and still have time to 
clean and prepare the rooms for the next day. 

🎒 Bag Checks​
 Please do not leave items such as medication or cream in your child’s bag. These must be handed to the office 
and a medication form completed. Also, no food should be brought in due to allergy risks. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
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📧 Email Etiquette​
 When emailing us at nursery@kidzonenursery.com, please include your child’s name and the nursery they 
attend in the subject line. This helps us respond to you more efficiently.​
​
📜Policies​
We regularly review our policies to ensure they reflect the latest guidance. You’ll have received a copy upon 
registration, but please speak to the setting manager if you’d like the most up-to-date version. 

📑 Important: Funding Code Updates​
 To ensure we can claim your child’s funded hours each term, please update your funding code every 3 months. You 

should receive reminder emails from HMRC, but we are noticing an increasing number of missed updates. Your 
cooperation is appreciated.​

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to 
a member of the team.​

We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.​
Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…​

From Rachael and the Staff Team🙂🐝 
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